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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the bid opening scheduled for the Purchase and
Delivery of a 2016 Truck Refuse Front Loader on Wednesday, February 3 for the
Township of Lakewood, County of Ocean and State of New Jersey has been
cancelled due to the need to substantially revise the bid specifications. The
statutory notice to reopen this bid will be published pursuant to law.

By order of:
Kathryn Cirulli, Township Clerk


